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From: Graeme Cowan - i

Sent: Monday, 24 March 2014 5:28 PM
To: Public Administration Committee
Subject: Hunting vermin in WA forrests

Dear Ms Mesiti,
| fully support the rights of legal firearms owners to assist in eradicating vermin in WA Forrest's.

The damage caused by introduced species to our flora and is incalculable. Whilst baiting does control vermin it also
has the potential to impact our native species.

As a licensed shooter | support the move to allow hunting in state forests.
Sincerely,

Graeme Cowan



